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November 21, 2006

Dear Sub-Zero & Wolf Dealers:

We have just been notified by the Sub-Zero Freezer Company in Madison, Wisconsin
that the 200 Series Undercounter Refrigeration will be discontinued on Friday,
December 29, 2006.

All 200 Series orders must be received into our distributorship by Monday,
December 18, 2006. My apologies for this late notification.

LIMITED UNDERCOUNTER AVAILABILITY

Please assess your product needs and place your orders immediately as availability will
be limited.

As of January 1, 2007, there will be no Unilateral Minimum Resale Policy (UMRP) on
any 200 Series Models.

The Sub-Zero Freezer Company will begin shipping the new Undercounter products in
the second quarter of 2007. In other words, we will not have additional inventory of 200
Series Models during the months of January, February, and March 2007.

Thank you for your prompt attention on this matter.

Sincerely,

[
Jefry a a/
Sdled Manager
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